
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF A GATHERING OF THE WOODBURY 

COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

 
 

You are hereby notified that a majority of the Board of Supervisors may be 
attending a press conference regarding the Woodbury County’s Interchange 
Justification Report on Monday, September 19, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. in the 
County Courthouse Lobby, 620 Douglas Street, Sioux City, IA. 

 
 
 

 
 


